# **BCMAR PTO**

Baylor College of Medicine @ Ryan (BCMAR) families!!!

The PTO is excited to support our students, school staff and families this year! Your PTO officers are:

PTO President - Rachel Dickson president.bcmarpto@gmail.com, 832-563-5783

PTO Vice President- Nilda Cantu

PTO VP of Fundraising/PTO Store Manager – Lakresha Young, fundraising.bcmarpto@gmail.com PTO Secretary-TBD (or you?!?)

We all have a lot of exciting things ahead. Please make note and jump in where you can! If you would like to serve as an officer or a planner of future efforts, reach out to any PTO officer.

#### PTO MEETING DATES (subject to change with notice)

The PTO will meet virtually every month. VIRTUAL 6pm-7pm PTO meeting dates are: October 24 and November 14 at the following link

https://meet.google.com/bmf-wjcr-krr

Call 832-563-5783 if any trouble joining the meeting!! <u>Tentative remaining dates include:</u> December 12, Jan 9, Feb 13, Mar 6, April 10, May 8. Keep an eye out for meeting reminders.

#### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

The PTO will work to support and sponsor events. The first was Hispanic Heritage held on October 15<sup>th</sup> where fun was had by all. There will be more to come! For PTO to be the greatest support to our students, we need your help all throughout the year in various ways. Whether you have \$1 or 1M, 1 minute or 1 week, 1 bag of chips or 100, there is a way you can help our students have a great year!



Sharing your interest to work with PTO does not commit you to anything but makes PTO aware of your interest. Sign-ups with specific needs will go out for each event. Keep an eye out to contribute. The first event is around the corner: Family Literacy Night on October 29<sup>th</sup>!!

THE PTO STORE NEEDS VOLUNTEERS EVERY FRIDAY. Sign up to work the weekly school store on Fridays from 3:30-4:15!! FOR SCHOOL STORE SIGN UP-CLICK HERE!! <a href="https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EA9AB2BA2F4C25-51886948-ptostore">https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4EA9AB2BA2F4C25-51886948-ptostore</a>

If you have not already paid your membership dues, \$20 per family goes a long way. You can pay your dues by clicking this link:

https://hisdfoundation.kindful.com/?campaign=1079793 or using the QR code->



Once you pay your dues, please send your paid receipt with your child's name and grade to <a href="mailto:president.bcmarpto@gmail.com">president.bcmarpto@gmail.com</a> to make sure you are added to the PTO communication email.

We look forward to working with you to help our students have a great year. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out to any PTO officer. We hope to see you at the first PTO Meeting of the year on October 24<sup>th</sup> at 6pm!!

## <u>PTO</u>

### **UPCOMING PTO Meetings:**

(subject to change with notice)

October 24 and November 14 from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m.

Google Meet joining info

https://meet.google.com/bmfwjcr-krr

Call 832-563-5783 if any trouble joining the meeting!!